
9th March 2021 

 

Dear parents 

 

Years 5 and 6 – Terms 4 and 5  

We are so delighted to have all the children back with us. Attached is the topic 

web for the remainder of this term and term 5. Obviously, lockdown caused us 

some issues as regards the areas we wanted to cover in term 3, as we had to do 

some swapping around to suit remote learning, so you will find some overlap 

between the term 3 topic web and this one. 

Year 5 will be studying the Ancient Egyptians and Year 6 will be looking at the 

ancient civilisation, the Mayans. 

As you know, we were planning to visit the Harry Potter Studios this week, 

which had to be cancelled. We have re-booked it for Tuesday May 25th (Year 5) 

and Wednesday May 26th (Year 6) and we are very much looking forward to that. 

Further details will follow nearer the time. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

With kind regards, 

The Year 5 and 6 team 

 

 


